
Creating lasting memories is a core component of

Horsey House Calls, which is why the photographer

plays such an important role! As the photographer, it

is your job to capture all the magical moments of

this very special day. 

PHOTOGRAPHER PROTOCOL

To be a good fit for this role, you must:

Have your own camera equipment

Have clear, timely communication

Have reliable punctuality and attendance

Be physically able to photograph a moving

horse (walking short distances in outdoor

summer heat)

Provide 100-200 high quality images

within 5 days of the event



There are a few key shots that we hope for at every Horsey House Call.

However, every visit is unique and it is important for the photographer to

adapt and capture the best shots of the memories made that day.

PHOTO EXAMPLES

YEEHAW!! Sweet Moments Family

Group PhotoPhoto Booth Volunteers

The Surprise Activities Riding



There are several shots we hope for from our

photographers. However, the most important thing

is the child’s experience. 

While we encourage you to interact with the

participants, we also ask that our photographers

take more of a “fly-on-the-wall” approach rather

than a “paparazzi“ approach. 

While some children love the spotlight, some can

feel a little camera shy, and our goal is for everyone

involved to relax and have fun.

The most important aspect of all Camp Casey

programs is safety. The Equine Therapist is trained

in how to make every part of the experience as safe

and smooth as possible.

When the Equine Therapist choses a location for

activities or a route for rides, it is the photographers

job to get the best shots possible without interfering.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Questions or concerns? Reach out to isobel@camp-casey.org


